
Don't forget to like                , follow and share 
our Facebook and IG pages.

Welcome to our newsletter. 
In the coming weeks, we will focus on the stories:

 "The Mitten"
Story of a young boy when he drops his white

mitten in the snow, he goes on without realizing
that it is missing.

Through this, kids will learn sequencing and
predicting, and also the kids will learn how to

retell a story in their own words.



We will introduce our kiddos to the book,
"Animal In Winter" 

Through this kids will learn many different ways
animals cope with winter, including migration,

hibernation, and food storage.



Also, we will focus on problem-solving skills in
Social Emotional Learning because it is an
important way of learning and it motivates

children to observe, judge, and act quickly when
difficulties arise.



Please use this newsletter to help talk with your

child about the things we have been doing in
school and review/reinforce concepts and skills

at home.
   I would appreciate you for being involved in

your child's journey. 
Thank you.

 Ms. Saima

facebook.com/AlphaMindsPreschool/www.instagram.com/alphamindspreschool/

Reading: "The Mitten" by Jan Brett
"Animal In Winter" by Henrietta
Bancroft and Richard Van Gelder
Social Emotional Learning: Work on
"problem-solving skills".
Language & Communications:
Letters "K and L"; practicing
recognition, sounds, and sensory
experience of letters "K and L" by
using an amazing multi-sensory
program "Zoo-phonics".
Math: Introducing Measurements, 
 Review Sorting objects by size &
colors, Patterns, Number
Recognition, Rote Counting, and 1:1
Correspondence. 
Fun with Arts & Crafts

Focus For Next 2 Weeks

Newsletter
January 10, 2022 to January 21, 2022

January

Reminder
No school on Martin Luther .
King Holiday, Monday

January 17, 2022

Theme for
 this month 
is Winter

http://web.facebook.com/AlphaMindsPreschool/?_rdc=1&_rdr
http://www.instagram.com/alphamindspreschool/

